





Principal Miss J North BSc (Hons)

'Dedicated to the Happiness of Our Children – Success No Matter What'

Tel. No: 01634-250861 Fax. No: 01634-256770 Chattenden Lane Chattenden Rochester Kent ME3 8LF





Chattenden Big Dig!

Calling all green fingered parents and carers! We need your support!

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Chattenden Primary School has been successful in our bid for trees donated by the Woodland Trust to mark the Queen's Jubilee. We are proud to be taking part in the Queen's Green Canopy project. The Queen's Green Canopy (QGC) is a tree planting initiative created to mark Her Majesty's Platinum Jubilee in 2022. The Queen's Green Canopy will create a network of individual trees, avenues and whole woodlands in honour of The Queen's reign and the legacy she has built. This will create a green legacy of its own, with every tree planted bringing benefits for people, wildlife and climate, now and for the future. It will also provide the children of Chattenden Primary with an outdoor space to learn, which will grow alongside the children.

We are asking for members of our community to help us in our 'Big Dig' to plant the saplings which are to be delivered. Chattenden Big Dig will take place on Friday 19th November 1.30pm -3pm on the school field. If you are able to lend a hand you will need suitable outdoor clothing and your own shovel. We would greatly appreciate any volunteers! If you feel you can help us out please email the school office: office@chattenden.medway.sch.uk and mark emails for the attention of Mrs Diddams. Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Diddams

Vice Principal, Chattenden Primary School











